
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          7th June 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Eid Celebrations – Tuesday 18th June  
 
                                            
We are inviting children to come in non-uniform on Tuesday 18th June as 
part of our Eid celebrations (no football kits please).  Please ensure 
children come to school in sensible footwear. 
 
We will be celebrating with an Eid party during the school day and children 
will be coming home with a gift. 
 
Eid Mubarak to all our families who are celebrating Eid this year. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
 
Headteacher 
                                                                                         
 


